
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 2022 
 

Key Stage Four Options Form 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Following my previous letter and the recent Parents’ Evening, we are now at the point where we would 

like students in Year 9 to make some choices about the subjects they will be studying in Years 10 and 11. 

We have dedicated a section of the school website to helping you and your child making informed 

choices.  This can be found here. On the website page there is an introductory video, explaining the 

options process, the Options Booklet and video presentations for each qualification. 

Your child has been placed on Pathway B, meaning that they will study nine qualifications at Key Stage 

Four. The detail behind this is explained in both the Options Booklet and in the introductory video about 

making options choices. 

You now need to complete the online Options Form. 

Options Forms need to be completed by Friday 8th April.  We will send reminders out to you before the 

end of term, to ensure that all forms are completed by this point. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Vickie Beeby 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.limehurst.org.uk/options22
https://www.flipbookpdf.net/web/site/2349ef091732a89b09a90384f381fd4ad7ef2136202203.pdf.html
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-AiVslAhtktBq7Aw-rE3gHtURTVYUDFPREQ2VFlNM0lSSVE1U05VRkFLNS4u

